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Comments: Hello,

 

Thank you for your work on the Lolo forest plan. I've been skiing Montana's backcountry for about 13 years and

know we have some real gems here in Western Montana. I'm mostly pretty happy with the plan, but I oppose the

Semi-Primitive Motorized designation at Crystal Amphitheater near Lolo Pass. Crystal is one of the few

convenient, accessible zones near Missoula where I've always found untracked powder. I fear that allowing

snowmobiles will increase user conflict and take away some beloved powder stashes from the non-motorized

community. Let's keep highmarking and exhaust fumes out of Crystal!

 

And thank you for proposing the semi-primitive non-motorized setting that you have around Lolo, Hoodoo,

Wisherd and Marshall. I fully support those.

 

Thank you,

Tony


